
 
 

 
You are receiving this email because you are enrolled in the MSIS/MST graduate degree programs within the 

Department of Informa�cs and Networked Systems at the School of Compu�ng and Informa�on.  Each weekly 
newsleter will feature important updates on career/academic and job opportuni�es, department and school events, 

enrollment guidance and upcoming academic deadlines. 

 

Available in-Person in IS Building Room 521 from Sept 5 – 
8, 2023 

 
• September 4, 2023-Labor Day (University Closed)*-No 

classes and all university offices closed. 
 

• September 8, 2023-Fall Term Add/Drop Period Ends 
 

• Graduating this term? Please review the information 
located here: Next Steps Toward Graduation | 
School of Computing and Information | University 
of Pittsburgh 

 

After 10/1/2023, there will be a $25 late fee to apply.  You 
must apply to graduate no later than Friday, December 

https://www.sci.pitt.edu/student-resources/graduation/apply-graduation
https://www.sci.pitt.edu/student-resources/graduation/apply-graduation
https://www.sci.pitt.edu/student-resources/graduation/apply-graduation


1, 2023.- Gradua�on Calendar | Office of the 
University Registrar | University of Pitsburgh 
 
 
********Please be advised that, if you have any ques�ons, 

you can always reach out to me via the email and phone 
number below.  ************* 

 
 
Regards, 

James Petraglia (Pa-trail-ya) 
Department and Graduate Support Administrator, 
Department of Informatics and Networked Systems, 
School of Computing and Information 
135 North Bellefield Avenue 
Information Science Building, Room 521 
Pittsburgh, PA 15260 
Phone Number: 412-383-4212 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 
  
Weekly Schedule, 8:30am to 5pm, Monday - Friday 
 
Available in-Person in IS Building Room 521 from Sept 5-8, 2023 
 
 Degree Programs: www.dins.pitt.edu/academic-programs 
 
 The School of Computing and Information is committed to fostering a culture where work-life balance is valued and 
respected. Emails are most typically answered during usual business hours Monday through Friday. Please note, if I send emails 
outside of your typical work hours, I do not expect a reply from you on evenings or weekends in your time zone. 
  

Hail to Pitt! 
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